
 

 

June 26, 2017 

 

The Executive Committee of the Marshall County Board of Education, comprised of Chairman of 
the Board Donnie Moses and Director of Schools Jacob Sorrells, spoke by phone on Monday, June 
26, 2017, at 9:37 a.m. to approve a carpet bid, with installation to begin before the July 10 board 
meeting.   

The Floor Shop submitted the only bid (attached). The Executive Committee voted 2-0 to award 
the bid to The Floor Shop. 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 9:45 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

        Respectfully Submitted, 

  
 
        _________________________ 
        Donnie Moses, Chairman 
 
 
 
        _________________________ 
        Jacob Sorrells, Director 
 
 
 


